Date: 25/02/2020

Finance Minister Dr. Ghazi Wazni met with the Director General of the
Arab Planning Institute (API) in Kuwait, Dr. Bader Malallah, accompanied
by the API’s Director of Administration, Karim Darwish, and the Director of
the Institut des Finances Basil Fulethan, Lamia Moubayed Bissat.

The meeting focused on the ongoing cooperation and projects that are being
implemented. Malallah informed Wazni of the API’s intent to organize a
conference on indebtedness in Egypt next month, hoping Lebanon would
take part in it.
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